
NOTICES AND BIRTHDAYS

1. Please continue to help to replenish our 
foodbank which is a source of help to 
many in our community. Thanks to all those 
who have been contributing to this with food 
and money. It is very appreciated. 

2. Please take a copy of the Good News 
Newspaper. It is a good 
read. 

3. Alpha Course beginning September 4th at 
7pm – please take a leaflet to give to a friend 
or neighbour or family.  

4. Welcome Bishop Lynne and 
congratulations to all the confirmands. We 
have some refreshment in the hall to enjoy 
over tea and coffee before we leave. Thanks 
to the women’s group for organizing this. 

5. Next PCC meeting – July 24th at 7:30pm 
6. We have replaced our boiler 

(please take a look at it when you 
are able). Thanks to all those who 
contributed to this. We are very grateful. 
The next phase in improving our heating 
system is the change of pipes from the 
old rusty ones to new and efficient ones. 
This we hope to tackle next year, the 
Lord willing. Please continue to give 
towards this if you are able. Every little 
is very much appreciated. 

7. Information on Nylah’s published 
poem: The Book is called 
Wonderverse - Wonderful 
Wordsmiths.  Publication 18 August 
2025.  This is to inspire kids everywhere 
to become confident and passionate 
writers.  Their 
website: www.youngwriters.co.uk 
email: info@youngwriters.co.uk.

8. Congratulations to Mirriam Gordon 
on completing successfully her PhD 
degree. Her hard work has paid off. Soon 
we will be addressing her as Dr. Mirriam 
Gordon. 

9. Forest Gate Choir begins in September 
here at St. Saviour. If you are interested in 
joining this choir which is being organized and 
led by an outside organization please see 
Cornelius. 

10. Please remember to subscribe and use the 
bell if you use 
YouTube to help 

you in your morning prayers. 
11. Friday fortnight BIBLE STUDY on zoom 

every other Friday from 7:30 
12. Tuesday evening BIBLE STUDY each week 

on zoom from 7:30pm. 

ALL ARE INVITED 

Church of England daily prayer: 
https://www.churchofengland.org/prayer-and-
worship/join-us-service-daily-prayer 

PRAYER FOCUS:
If you would like someone to pray with 

you, please go to the prayer corner 
and a member of our prayer team 
will pray with you. Please keep these 
and others in your prayers this week. 

For I am the Lord who heals you. 
(Ex15:26)
Cast all your cares and anxieties and 
worries and fears upon the LORD for 
he cares for you. (1 Peter 5:7)

Roy and Pauline Haywood, Samuel and Pauline 
Bookal-Downes, Doreen, Noel Morris, 
Suriyakala Johnson, Attlee (and Revd Janetta), 
Jean and Walter, Monica, Veronica and Chester, 
Dolly and Desmond, Jean Murphy, Pat and Ray 
Vincent, Muriel (and son Simon), David Martins, 
Veronica James, Monica and daughter (Sheryl), 
Radcliffe and Pauline, Andy and Anita, Una, Ann 
and Richard (in Wales), Kianna – (Ann’s 
granddaughter) and her stepmom – Lucy and 
brother Ian, Spencer (Sophie’s son), Jennifer,  
Kay and Calvin Brown and Michelle (in 
Jamaica); Ilene (Hillary’s mom), Karen (Hillary’s 
sister), Hillary, Tia (Maxine’s great grandniece); 
Marcia (Noel’s sister whose husband passed 
away recently), Vicky (St. James School – 
recovering from surgery), Comfort, Liberty (and 
Dawn), Rev. Young and family (brother- Sang 
Young and mother – Young Rai), Vevet Deer (lay 
chair – Waltham Forest), Michael Gordon… 

https://www.churchofengland.org/prayer-and-worship/join-us-service-daily-prayer
https://www.churchofengland.org/prayer-and-worship/join-us-service-daily-prayer
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REST in PEACE: Our brother Alexander 
Nyarko Dei passed into the presence of our 
Lord this week. We pray that his soul will find 
rest and peace in the eternal Kingdom of God. 
We pray for Faustina, Emmanuel and Jenelle, 
and the rest of the family that God will comfort 
them as they mourn the passing of Alex and 
strengthen them with his all-sufficient grace. 

--------------------------

Remember Rev. Janetta and family. Her 
brother passed away recently and Attlee is in the 
hospital.  

--------------------------

Rest in Peace – sister Daisy Lindsay departed 
from us this week. May she find rest and peace in  
God’s presence. We pray for Sue, Keith, Ivy, 
Jean and the family as they prepare for her 
farewell service. The date for Sis Daisy’s farewell 
service is Friday July 25  th   10am.   If you would 
like to offer a tribute or remembrance of Sis Daisy 
please inform Cornelius. Thanks

CHARITY OF THE MONTH 
Compassion UK

Please remember to 
promote and purchase a 
copy of our book. The 
majority of the proceeds will 
go towards helping to sort 
out our heating. Donation: 
£10  Thanks. 

OFFERTORY
Please place your contribution in the plate at the 
back. If you prefer to contribute through the bank: 
Santander Bank account number: 91028603; sort 
code: 090155; St. Saviour’s Parochial Church 
Council. If you prefer to give using the Parish 
Giving Scheme visit their website: 
https://www.parishgiving.org.uk/home/. We also 
receive card contributions.

THE COPYRIGHT of words reproduced on this 
sheet is protected by Licence CCL 1157449

SAFEGUARDING is the responsibility 
of the whole community. If there is a 
safeguarding issue our Parish 
Safeguarding Officers (PSO) are: 
 and Jenny Somers.

https://stsaviourse7.org.uk/ 
https://www.youtube.com/c/StSavioursChurchE7 
https://www.facebook.com/Stsaviourse7/ 
Church’s email:   stsaviourse7@gmail.com   
Vicar’s email: revcahenry@gmail.com 
Rectory Telephone: 02085558464

Members of the PRAYER TEAM 
are meeting prior to the service at 
around 10:15 to pray for the service. 
If you are able, please join them. 
Prayer moves mountains…
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